
Honor a Veteran

with a 

“BRICK OF HONOR”
at Lincoln’s Veterans Memorial Garden 

* Required Information Donor Information
(not shared) Your donation is tax deductible! 

*NAME:

*ADDRESS:

*CITY: *STATE: *ZIP CODE:

*PHONE #: ( ) *E-MAIL:

PAYMENT:  CASH:  CHECK #:  CREDIT CARD: PLEASE GO ONLINE TO 

Brick cost = $150.00 each. 

www.lincolnparks.org>What You Can Do> Tributes & 

 Memorials> Veterans Memorial Garden FOR A 

Please complete a separate form for each brick. SECURE CREDIT CARD TRANSACTION. 

Designate Brick For:
 _____ Pre 1900 _____ WWI  _____ WWII     _____ Korea    _____ Vietnam _____ After 1980 

_____ Peace Time     _____ Family   _____ Killed in Action (KIA) Date KIA ____/____/____ 

 _____ Parachutists & Gliderman

1.

2.

3.

Thank you for supporting Lincoln’s Veterans Memorial Garden! 6.2019 

Lincoln Parks Foundation 
Veterans Memorial Garden 
3131 O St Suite 301 Lincoln, NE 68510
(402) 441-8258 - info@lincolnparks.org 

Please make checks payable and mail to: 

The brick consists of three (3) lines of eighteen (18) spaces/characters. A character consists of each letter, number, space or 
punctuation that can be typed on a keyboard. Please limit the information to that which directly relates to the veteran’s 
service (rank, name, organization, location of service, dates of service, etc.) If possible, use the veteran’s discharge record  
(DD214) for information. Donor is responsible for inscription information accuracy. 

A “Brick of Honor” is available to all Veterans, living or deceased, who are serving honorably or have 
received an Honorable or General discharge. The bricks are displayed in the Veterans Memorial Garden 
in Antelope Park, Lincoln, NE. The proceeds from bricks sales will go to improvements and programs in 
the Veterans Memorial Garden. 

Once placed in the Garden, all bricks become the property of the City of Lincoln and the City reserves 
the right to verify the information. Only one name per form will be accepted. An annual dedication of 
newly placed bricks is held on the second Saturday in June at 10:00 a.m. Bricks may not be in place for 
the dedication if this form is received after March 1st of that year.




